
Subject: Re: Rearrangement of repository
Posted by Mohammad Al-Turany on Mon, 21 Jul 2008 17:32:26 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Aida,

For now I just copy the head to trunk and stable, we discuss that sometime ago in the software
meeting and the results can be summarized as following:

development is for your development just to keep track of what you do, it will not go through
any tests or nightly build, usually people who plan big changes in the software  copy the trunk
there and works on it, and at some point they copy it back to the trunk. 

For small changes one can work directly on the trunk, the trunk should at least compile, it will
also be build nightly and the rule checker will also run on the trunk! and when you think it is
now stable you copy it to the stable branch, where it should compile and run the test macros
successfully!

People who only need to run some simulations or analysis and do not develop code should
take either a release or the stable branch which could have new features that is still not in the
last release!

regards

Mohammad
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